
MAIN STREET & CVB 

 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 
  Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From: Kyle Kramm, Main Street and CVB Director/HPO 
 
Through: Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager 
 
Subject: New Generation Church Street Closure Request  
 
Date:  June 21, 2021 
 
On July 9 - 11, 2021, the New Generation Church will be hosting a church revival. 

Staff is requesting permission to close the 100 block of East Nolte Street, July 9 – 

11, 2021, 6:00 – 11:00 pm each evening, this time includes the set up and tear down.  

The event hours are 7:00 – 10:00 pm with music and worship.     

 

Attached is a map of the street closure.   

 

Thank you for your consideration.       
 
       
 
 
 
 

 


